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Madison Brame

From: Vic Deluca <vicdeluc@me.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 5:07 PM
To: IRRC
Subject: Regulation #16A-4953 registration of Naturopathic Doctors

CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
To whom it may concern.  I’m writing to you today, to urge you to vote for the regulation to 
allow for the licensure of   
Naturopathic Doctors in Pennsylvania.  Let Pa join the other 23 states who already have this 
regulation, as well as the  
District of Columbia.  This would insure that the Naturopaths practicing in Pennsylvania, 
would have the proper 
education, training, and legitimacy to provide Pennsylvanians with top rate healthcare.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Vic DeLuca 


